
 

 

 
 

 

Balliol College Stipendiary Lecturership and Graduate Teaching Assistant in 
Pure Mathematics 
 
Balliol College proposes to appoint one 3-hour Stipendiary Lecturer and one 
Graduate Teaching Assistant in Pure Mathematics, commencing in October 2025.  
The appointments will be for one year and may be renewable for further years.   
 
Stipendiary Lecturer: The lecturer will be asked to teach a selection of Pure 
Mathematics topics from the second year of the undergraduate degree in 
Mathematics in small group tutorials. The lecturer may also be asked to assist 
with the administration of the subject, including admissions (for which they 
would receive additional pay), and with pastoral care of students. The successful 
applicant will be expected to teach an average of 3 hours a week in full term.  
An annual stipend (currently set at £8,284) is payable. Benefits include certain 
common-room rights, such as a number of weekly meals. 
 
Graduate Teaching Assistant: The GTA post will suit postgraduate research 
student or postdocs who are enthusiastic about developing their teaching 
alongside their own academic work.  The GTA will help the Pure Maths Tutors 
at Balliol to run problems classes on first year pure maths courses (analysis and 
algebra), by assisting with marking and the delivery of classes. The typical 
teaching load will not exceed 2 hours per week, plus marking.  The GTA will be 
paid at the hourly standard tuition rates as set by the Senior Tutors' 
Committee.  They will also be entitled to one SCR dinner per week in full term. 
 
Application materials: Applicants should provide a letter of application 
supported by a curriculum vitae and indicate which position(s) they wish to be 
considered for. Candidates applying for the Lecturership should state which Part 
A courses in the Mathematics syllabus they would be willing to teach. Applicants 
should give the names of two referees, whom they should ask to write directly 
to the College Office. Applications and references must reach the College Office 
by 5pm UK time on Friday 20 June.   
 
It is expected that interviews will be held during the week beginning 23 June 
(9th week), if possible. Any prospective applicants wishing to discuss details of 
the post should contact Jason Lotay. 
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Balliol College is an equal opportunities employer. All applicants are asked to 
complete an Equal Opportunities Monitoring Form. Applications are particularly 
welcome from women and black and minority ethnic candidates, who are under-
represented in academic posts in Oxford. 
 
Candidates will be expected to supply original documentation proving that they 
have the right to work in the United Kingdom (UK). 
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